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April 15, 2021 
 
Grace and Peace! 
 
The session met last night and, among other things, decided to loosen some of our 
COVID restrictions at the church.  So until further notice, we will be able to sit in all 
rows in the sanctuary.  Face masks, which have been mandatory for some time, are 
now recommended.  We will still have some chairs set up in the fellowship hall for 
those who would like to avoid congestion in the sanctuary. 
 
The session has done this because so many people in our county have now been, or 
are being, vaccinated, and the county has seen only minimal spread of the virus for 
many weeks.  The changes made last night will be in place unless and until the facts 
warrant something different. 
 
This Sunday we will be confirming the remainder of this year’s confirmation class.  
Those confirmed this week will be Arielle Miner, Jayce Pugh, and Ben Wangsness.   
 
I want to make a suggestion.  We have noticed that our streamed service on Sunday 
mornings has a considerable number of viewers each week.  Many of these are our 
people who just can’t make it to church.  But others are people from away who, for 
whatever reason, watch our service.  So my suggestion is that you tell your friends and 
family from away how to connect to our service (millerpresby.com), either live on 
Sunday morning, or later in the week.  As long as we are going to stream our service, 
and have it out there, it seems we should let people know about it, so that our message 
can be seen and heard by more people.  It may prove to be an important tool to help 
us reach people who need to be reached. 
 
 
Blessings, 
 
Brian Jones 
 

http://www.millerpresby.com/

